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While people of this world deceive 
themselves into thinking that they 

are in charge, it is Christ who rules 
all things for the benefit of the 
church.    Ephesians 1:19-22 

Trunk or Treat Will Not Be 

Scheduled This Year  
A number of 

parents have 

been asking if 

we will be 

holding our 

annual Trunk 

or Treat event 

this year. 

Unfortunately 

we will not be offering it for 2020. 

We are sad that we are not able to 

provide this fun evening of costumes 

and treats for the children, but we are 

looking forward to being able to 

resume the festivities in 2021. 
 

 
 
 

Mrs. Rossano’s 4K class studied the letter “G” 
this week. The students are pictured here after 

hearing the stories of “Goldilocks and The Three 
Bears” and “What is GOD Like?” 



Mrs. Harbar and Mrs. Zapata have combined their 3K classes for Library and Music time. 

Pictured below are the students enjoying a story about “Clifford” and singing action songs. 
 

Mrs. Rossano’s 4K class recently did a science experiment cutting open a normal red 

delicious apple and then putting the apple in the freezer.  After a while, Mrs. Rossano 

took the apple out from the freezer. The children then discovered that the apple did not 

look very delicious anymore! 

   Before – Good!                                                             After – Yucky!  


